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July 3, 2018 

 

Ms. Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
The Portals – 455 12th Street, SW 
Washington DC  20554 
 
RE: KBUY(AM) – Resumption of Operations 
 BESTA-20171207AAV 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Please be advised that Walton Stations-New Mexico, Inc., licensee of AM broadcast station KBUY, has 
resumed operations in accordance with its authorization.  The STA to operate at variance expires on July 
3, 2018.  The station was returned to normal operations on July 2, 2018. 
 
Should any questions arise regarding this matter, please communicate with the undersigned, directly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Walton Stations – New Mexico, Inc. 
 

By:   
Richard J. Hayes, Jr. 
Its attorney 
 
 
 
 


